From: Fudalewicz, Magdalena 
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2016 5:35 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: gilbertvillegas36@gmail.com
Subject: 36th Ward: Gift Basket Received 

Hi Steve, 

I just wanted to inform you that Alderman Villegas received a gift basket for the holidays from GSG Consultants on December 21, 2016. This basket was mailed to our office and we put it in our reception area where it was shared with the pubic. Also, attached is a picture of the basket.

Thank you, 

Magdalena 

Magdalena Fudalewicz
Chief of Staff
Alderman Gilbert Villegas - 36th Ward
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